
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

Just for fun!- We would like everyone to join in the fun by dressing up, as book characters, 

on World Book Day. 

We would also like to invite children to ‘Create a Character’ from a book they have enjoyed. 

If your child would like to do this then they could use junk such as, cereal boxes, kitchen roll 

tubes and any other items they may find. Characters could include, Goldilocks, The Big Bad 

Wolf, Winnie the Witch, Harry Potter and I’m sure you can think of more! 

Stranger Danger 

Please remind your children of the dangers of talking to strangers. There has been a 

reported incident in Creswell that has raised concerns.  

Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March  

On Red Nose Day we would like to see lots of Red. Please send your child in non- uniform with 

as much red as possible. Please don’t go out and buy anything special. Just a splash of red or a 

full outfit is great. All donations received on this day will go to Comic Relief. 
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

92% 93% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

93% 92% 94% 92% 93% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

World Book Day, Dressing up as book characters – 7th March 

Red Nose Day - 15th March 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are holding Reception (F2), years 1 & 2 parents’ evenings’ week commencing 25th March. 

Appointments will be coming out soon. Please remember these meetings are to talk about 

academic progress, if you have additional information to share or concerns please make a 

separate appointment to speak to the class teacher. 

 

Increase in Measles cases 

Measles is an infection that spreads very easily and can cause serious illness. One in five 

children who have measles need to be admitted to hospital. 

I have added a letter to the website homepage, regarding getting protection through the 

MMR vaccine. The letter has also been previously added to dojo on 26th February. Please read 

the letter and note the advice given. 


